Warner Mountain Gun Club
February 1, 2024
Meeting Minutes

6:00 PM —President Jeff Marshall opened the meeting.
Thirty individuals were present: Secretary has the sign in list, if needed.

Kellie presented the January minutes. Two corrections were noted; change Vice
President Jeff Marshal to President, and the dates for the next gun show are May 4 & 5.
Brad made a motion to accept the minutes as read with the above noted corrections. Bill
seconded the motion. All approved.

Aimee presented the treasurer’s report: There was no change to accounts from the
January meeting. Stamps for mailing out applications was $68, and the Chamber of
Commerce Fee is $100.

John L. made a motion to accept the treasurer report as presented, with Mike M.
seconding the motion. All approved.

Old Business:

Aimee said there are major issues with the website. She’s been in communication with
Go Daddy numerous times and there is a problem between Go Daddy and Word Press.
There were updates and now the two sites no longer communicate with each other. It
will require someone to write new code, which will take time, and if someone is hired will
cost money. The website is non-functional until further notice. Patrick Beene said he
may know of someone who could help. Aimee will follow up with Patrick.

Aimee mailed out 2024 applications to those who turned in their 2023 applications via
the website. Those who mailed in their 2023 applications will receive their 2024
applications in the mail, or we can pick them up at the monthly meeting, or we can
contact a board member to get an application.

Jeff has the 2024 keys and lock. It was decided the 2023 and 2024 lock would be in
place on the gate until Aimee gets the 2024 keys out to all applicants.

Jeff said our Chamber membership is a partial membership because we are joining mid-
year.

Gravel delivery to the range will be delayed until the ground is dry.

Ed and Jeff will look into a weatherproof realtor box to hold applications and be installed
on the gate at the range.



New Business:

Kellie will send the Summer-Fall 2023 newsletter out via e-mail.
Dave Van Cleave was the lucky recipient of Hat #24.
Jeff will order more hats.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:36 PM

Minutes submitted by Kellie Carlsen - Secretary



